
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Rebecca Klassen.  In the 
three years Rebecca has taught for us, I have been very impressed with her teaching, 
scholarship and leadership skills.   
  
Rebecca is considered to be an outstanding instructor by her students and 
colleagues.  Students often comment on her knowledge base and her ability to make 
the lessons interesting and fun.  There is no doubt she is deeply devoted to her 
students and their success.   
 
The other instructors have found Rebecca to be a strong member of the team who 
imparts her knowledge and creative ideas freely.  Rebecca has also done an excellent 
job creating and evaluating curriculum.  
 
As a leader, I know I can count on Rebecca to make sound decisions and take care of 
problems as they arise.   She is truly a consummate professional and a valuable part 
of our ESL program. 
 
There is no doubt in my mind she would be an asset to any institution.  Please do not 
hesitate to contact me if you have further questions regarding Rebecca’s outstanding 
qualifications. 
   

Sincerely, 

  

Regina V. Murray,                        
Director LCI-Lakeland                            
Florida Southern College                                                                                                            
863-680-6263                                                                                                                                           

 

 


